Cambridge is hiring a new City Manager, and we want to hear from
you - the residents, employees, and stakeholders.
Here are some ways to participate:

Take an online survey to share your thoughts by

visiting www.cambridgecitymanagersearch.com
OR use the QR code

Join us for a Resident Town Hall Meeting,
Wednesday, February 16th at 6:00p.m. register at
https://tinyurl.com/CityManagerTownHall OR use
the QR code

Email the search consultant, Randi Frank directly
at Cambridge@RandiFrank.com

For more info on the City Manager Search visit

cambridgema.gov/CityManagerSearch



